

Boscobel Pharmacy, Inc.

1028 Wisconsin Avenue (608) 375-4466 Boscobel, WI 53805 Fax (608) 375-2383

www.boscobelpharmacy.com

11/3/2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Boscobel Pharmacy is offering COVID-19 vaccine (<u>for students ages 5-11 or older</u>) at your child's school on **Thursday, November 11**th **during parent-teacher conferences from 1 pm to 8 pm**. The vaccine is free for all, but we will need a copy of your child's insurance if they have not filled prescriptions at the pharmacy in the last year. (If you are not certain about the insurance information, the pharmacy staff can collect that on the day of immunization.) <u>If you do not want your child to receive the COVID-19 vaccine, do not return the consent form to school</u>.

Please note: Your child must be able to sit on a chair independently to receive the vaccine. To keep everyone safe, we will not administer the vaccine to a combative child. If your child needs a parent/caregiver present in order to receive the vaccine, please accompany your child.

In order to have your child receive the COVID-19 vaccine at school, please do the following.

- 1. Read the *Vaccine Information Sheet (VIS) & Emergency Use Authorization (EUA)* which is posted on the school district's website (https://www.boscobel.k12.wi.us/).
- 2. Fill out the consent form for your child and return it to school by Tuesday, November 9th.
- 3. Bring your child/student (age 5 to 11 or older) to the elementary school gym between 1 pm and 8 pm on Thursday, November 11th.
- 4. If insured, send a copy of insurance information to school (with the consent) OR bring insurance information/card to school at the time of the vaccination.

(Your child will require a second dose of the COVID-19 vaccine at least 21 days after the first dose. **The pharmacy will provide this second dose at the school on December 3rd.** If you need to make alternative arrangements, you will need to call the pharmacy at 608-375-4466.)

If you have any questions about the COVID-19 vaccine or this clinic, please call Boscobel Pharmacy at 608-375-4466 or the school nurse at 608-375-4165. Information is also available on the county website at www.co.grant.wi.gov or at www.immunize.org/covid-19.

Thank you,

Michelle Farrell, Boscobel Pharmacy Suzanne Brinkman, School Nurse